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Monday 30t January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

This academic year we will be celebrating Science Week during the week beginning 1st May 2023.
It will be an opportunity for children to be scientists and investigate. We will be learning about
different scientists/inventors and building on our scientific enquiry.

We are very excited to tell you that we will be having two visitors this year; Kapla and hopefully a
doctor from Addenbrookes hospital.

On Thursday 4t May, Kapla will be visiting and it will be a day of using lots of different skills to
create a whole school masterpiece. Kapla www.kaplaplanks.co.uk , are designed to centre design,
science, building, maths, engineering, PSHE, creativity, concentration and values such as
perseverance and resilience. We can’t wait to see what the children create!

‘A KAPLA Clubs School workshop is a unique, 3D hands on learning activity where every single
child participates. Your class will work on a specific construction together under the guidance of a

KAPLA expert. At the end, you will have your own unique exhibition, a sort of a museum display
showcasing each child’s artistic contribution to a monumental masterpiece.”

In order for us to be able to offer the children this amazing experience, we are asking for a
voluntary contribution of £5 per child. We feel that this experience will be invaluable for all of our
children and it will be a way of building on our school unity. We will set up the payment function

on Parentmail this week.

We shall be sending home a piece of work for you to complete as a family, details to follow!
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Are you a Scientist? Do you think that you might be able to offer your time and services during
Science Week? Do you have access to resources that could enrich our school resources? Please
email the office or speak to me directly.

Thank you in advance for your support with an exciting Science Week.

Kind regards

Mrs. Salvatore

Science Lead Teacher
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